¢ welcome to TKI ¢

Dear Families,
| am so excited to welcome you to Maryland Avenue’s TK
family. | am looking forward to working with you this year!
Some of you have asked about school supplies. | have most of
what your child will need. But if you are interested in donating
supplies, here is a list of some items we go through quickly.

e Glue sticks
Crayola crayons (16 or 24 count)
1 ream of white copy paper
1 ream of colored copy paper (any color)
Dry erase markers (EXPO works and erases the best)
Headphones for iPads (labeled with your child’s name)
Baby wipes

e Ziploc bags - (sliders are easiest for little hands)
| already bought a pencil box for each child while they were on
sale. If you are unable to donate any of the items, your child
will get what he or she needs. If you are able to donate any or
all items, thank you very much!!!
Thank you in advance for all of your support! | will see you on

the first day of school, August 10, 2022!

Thanks again,
Wendi Prine-TK Teacher wendi.prine@|msvsd.net
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